
 

 

Dear Baseball Association President, Coordinator, Administrator, Coach. Etc… 

 

Baseball BC, Baseball Canada, and Major League Baseball are looking to partner with you this 

innovative season.  We have been offering this inspiring WINTERBALL Program in schools 

across the province since 2003.  Although, again this year, we see value in introducing your 

Association into the Program; we can then develop direct relationships with schools and your 

registration.  To date, schools have received over 470 WinterBall kits throughout BC and have 

been revealing baseball to their students. The concept again this year is that by your Association 

initiating this Program to the school (s) of your choice, there’s a greater chance of you attracting 

new young athletes to your Association.  By getting this program & information into the schools 

now, we can offer students and family member’s your appropriate literature, website links, 

etc…in time for the 2013 season.  

 

WINTERBALL is an initiation based program designed to be effortlessly introduced into the 

P.E. curriculum. Children in grades 3-6 can learn the basic fundamentals of throwing, catching 

and hitting. All lesson plans are designed for teachers whom have never played the game, but can 

also be administered by those more experienced. 

 

By partnering with Baseball BC, the school(s) you recommend will be given a WINTERBALL 

kit, which includes:  

 

- Indoor equipment i.e. foam bats, softie/whiffle balls, etc… ($300 value) 

- 2 week lesson plan manuals 

- DVD from Major League Baseball 

- Duffle bag 

 

If you would like to register for this fun, developmental program that kids will love, or learn 

more about it please click this link here.    

 

It’s FREE to join so don't delay & miss the opportunity.  Get your application in to the Baseball 

BC office today and begin increasing your registration numbers by using this fun, easy, 

encouraging, and exciting tool; also… just maybe, you help generate a future star. 

 

 

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

 

Scott MacKenzie 
Director of Programming & Member Services 
Baseball BC 
#310 – 15225 104

th
 Ave. 

Surrey, BC, V3R 6Y8 
Tel:  604-586-3315 

FAX: 604-586-3311 
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